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Comments: I STRONGLY SUPPORT the WITHDRAWAL of mining companies to NOT mine in sensitive areas of

the

Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #63876, b/c wild areas must be protected and NOT

damaged by toxic mining.   I would ask that the USDA Forest Service expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior.  Thank you for protecting the 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid

Creek Watershed and please do NOT allow toxic mining and have the mining companies withdraw from this

pristine area.


